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Dear Michael and Robin: 
 
At the HEPAP meeting on March 4, 2006, the Subpanel on the Linear Collider and the Large 
Hadron Collider presented its report “Discovering the Quantum Universe”.  This report, which 
describes in non-technical language the important synergy between the LHC and a TeV-scale 
electron-positron linear collider, was enthusiastically and unanimously approved by HEPAP.  I 
am officially transmitting the report to you. 
 
 
      Sincerely, 

       
      Melvyn J. Shochet 
      HEPAP Chair 
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